Addendum #2 for RFP SU16-04
For Student Housing Development Services
10/21/15

Comment 1: 	It is being requested that teams RSVP by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, October 23, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]To dlangfor@shepherd.edu indicating the number of individuals who will be attending the optional meeting with your team.  This information is being requested so the tour can be better coordinated due to the number of attendees that will be touring the different areas of campus.  The RSVP is not a requirement of attendance but information would be appreciated for coordination purposes.  
